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Review progress: The electronic and reference searches have been completed. 

The coding sheet has been refined through coding of 3 articles by the group at 

Keele. 

Citations and abstracts (and where necessary, full papers) have been screened. 

At present 44 papers are included. 

An updated coding sheet has been produced and tested on 2 articles by all 

review group members. 

Preliminary results from the review are to be presented during short 

communications at the AMEE conference in Prague August 2013. 

The pilot study is being written ready for submission to BEME. 

Anticipated date of 

completion: 

01/03/2014 

 

 


